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I support the amendment HB 4090-1 by Rep. Fahey, "On page 3 of the printed bill, 

line 33, after “that” insert a colon and begin a new paragraph and insert “(I)”. In line 

34, after the semicolon insert and (II) Is not a nuclear power plant;”. 

I am very concerned about small nuclear power plants. They would put another 

burden, that of disposing of nuclear waste, on future generations. There are also 

unsolved safety issues, considering how long the nuclear waste lasts. I think Oregon 

should retain its power over such a project if it were proposed. 

Thank you, 

Nancy Ahnert 


